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From the principal’s 
desk: 

Apologies to all students who 

had to walk the long way into 

school today. Our automatic 

double gates are jammed 

closed and we cannot over-

ride the mechanism. 

Hopefully they will be 

repaired before the end of 

the school day. 

The standard of uniform has 

slipped dramatically at the 

moment. It is permissible for 

students to wear sports 

uniform when they have PE 

during the day but students 

are taking advantage of this 

privilege to wear incorrect 

items of clothing on most 

days. There are to be no 

black socks for girls. Either 

short white socks or black 

tights only. The school 

tracksuit is the only long pants 

permitted with the sports 

uniform. Black track pants or 

leggings are not permitted. 

Beanies are not permitted 

and scarves should be either 

olive green or black. Parkas 

and similar puffy zip up 

jackets are not permitted. 

Hoodies are definitely not 

permitted. This school has a  

                     Cont. P2 
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Calendar 2020 

This calendar is subject to change so please check carefully each 

week for any alterations. A whole year calendar is on the school 

website at www.baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au  
Term 3 

Week 7 
Monday 31 August 
- Y8H History Source Test in class (Dhall) 
- Y12/10 HSC Review Geography Lectures P5-8 (Filewood) 
Tuesday 1 September 
- Y10 History 6 Source Test P5 (Thurlow) 
- Y10 History 5 Source Test P1&2 (Kite) 
Wednesday 2 September 
- Y10 History 4 Source Test P1&2 (Reid) 
- Mathematics Study Afternoon Independent Ext 2 Trial (Simmons) 
Thursday 3 September 
- Y7L History Source test P1&2 
- Y7O History Source test P3&4 
- Y7A History Source Test P7&8 
- Y8A and 8L in class History Source Test P5&6 (Dhall) 
- Y10 History 7 Source Test P1&2 (Dhall) 
Friday 4 September 
- TOM Rehearsals & Filming (Fletcher) 
- Y10 Maths Exam P1&2 (Ribbans) 
- Y10 Science Test on Evolution 10O, 10H, 10K - P4 (Harwood) 
- Y10 Science Test on Evolution 10B, 10U, 10L, 10A - P5 (Harwood) 
Week 8 
Monday 7 September 
- Y11 Buffer Week 7/9 to 11/9 incl. 
- Y9 History 4 Source Test, Y9 History 5 Source Test P7&8 (Thurlow) 
Tuesday 8 September 
 
Wednesday 9 September 
- HSC Music Practical Exam (Humphreys) 
- Mathematics Study Afternoon – Catholic Ext 1 Trial (Simmons) 
Thursday 10 September 
- RU OK Day (Fletcher) 
- HSC Music Practical Exam (Humphreys) 
Friday 11 September 
- Y8 Commerce Exam P3&4 (Craft) 
- Y9 History 6 Source Test P1&2, Y9 History 7 Source Test P3&4 (Thurlow) 
- Y12 HSC Business Studies Incursion P2-8 (Iaconis) 
Week 9 
Monday 14 September 
- Y11 Yearly Examinations 14/9 to 25/9 incl. 
- Y8H in class Research Essay P1&2 (Dhall) 
- Y9 Commerce Assessment due in class (Huang) 
Tuesday 15 September 
Wednesday 16 September 
- Mathematics Study Afternoon – Catholic Ext 2 Trial (Simmons) 
Thursday 17 September 
- History Research Essay Y7L P1&2, Y7A P7&8, Y7O P3&4 
- Y8A &8L in class Research Essay P5&6 (Dhall) 
Friday 18 September 
- Y10 Science Practical Task P3&4 and 5&8 (Yasram) 
Week 10 
Monday 21 September 
- Y11 Yearly Examinations 14/9 to 25/9 incl. 
- Y12 Reports Issued 
Tuesday 22 September 
- Y10 Geography Assessment Task#1 Sydney Harbour – in class 
Wednesday 23 September 
 
Thursday 24 September 
- Music students – Meet the Music (Sydney Symphony Orchestra – 

1.30pm-3.45pm) 
Friday 25 September 
 

 

 

 

 

 

proud history of looking good in 

public and students represent 

everything good about the school 

but at the moment they are letting 

themselves, and the school, down. 

If in doubt check the diary for what 

items are allowed. 

Students had a great week last 

week for their annual Spirit Week. 

Because of COVID it was quite 

restrained and several ‘traditional’ 

events could not proceed but 

students did their best within the 

restrictions to enjoy lots of fun 

activities. Spirit Week also 

coincided with ‘Wear it Purple’ 

day on Friday. 

Don’t forget to let the school know 

if your child will not be returning to 

BHHS next year. 

Jeanne Bathgate  

Principal 
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Baulko News 

Education Perfect Competition Results 

Great work Baulko in being the top school in the 1000-2500 student category, 1st overall in 

Australia and 1st globally. You answered a huge number of questions (260,501) and learnt 

some extra science along the way. 

Fantastic individual results in the top 10 globally include 

• 2nd Ved Dhiman Yr 10 answered 14, 528 questions correctly  

• 3rd Megan Chang Yr 8 - 10, 735 

• 4th Sarah Leeken Yr 8 - 10, 705 

• 5th Sravani Jujjuru Yr 8- 10, 657 

Again congratulations. Looking forward to trying again next year.  

Lisa Greenlees, HT Teaching & Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Procedure for Early Leavers 

If a student needs to leave school early, they must provide a note from their parent/guardian giving 

reasons for their partial absence.  The student needs to get the note signed by a Deputy Principal before 

school and hand into the office by 8.30am where they will be issued an early leave pass.   The student 

can then present the pass to their teacher and leave school at the time advised on their early leave 

pass. 

Senior Students with Early Study Leave permission should sign out at the office before leaving School. 

 

Procedure for Late Arrivals 

If a student arrives at school late, they must provide a note to the office signed by their 

parent/guardian when signing in giving reasons for their partial absence.  The student needs to sign 

in at the Office when they arrive at school including senior students with late study leave.  The 

student will be issued a late arrival pass which they can present to their teacher when they arrive 

in class.  

If a note is not provided from home, the student will be issued with a late pass slip which is signed 

by a parent/guardian. The signed slip must be handed into the office the next day. 
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P&C News 

Virtual P&C Meeting 

We would like to invite interested parents to join the P&C Virtual Meeting. 

Date: 8 September (Tuesday) 

Time: 7-8pm 

All three School’s Senior Executives (Principal: Dr Bathgate, Deputy Principals Mr Wayne 

Humphreys and Ms Megan Clarke) will be joining us to answer your inquiries.  

The platform we will be using is Microsoft Teams. P&C Secretary (Raymund Wong) will send 

email invitations with the meeting link. No registration needed for the meeting, just click on the 

link to join or scan the QR code provided. All log in information will be provided in the email. If 

you are not in the P&C mailing list, please email to bhhspandc@hotmail.com so we can 

include your email. Alternatively, you can just scan the QR code to join the meeting.  I have 

attached the QR code below just in case.  

During the meeting, parents can post their questions through the chat box and Senior 

Executives will try to answer them one by one. As mentioned in the Newsletter on 24 August 

2020, all specific questions to Year Advisers or Head Teachers have to be directed to them 

through writing or calling the school to schedule a meeting. They will not be available for the 

virtual meeting.  

Hope to see many of you at the meeting. 

Sau Wan Liew 

P&C President 
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SRC Spirit Week 

SRC held a socially distanced spirit week this year and unfortunately most of the events were 

cancelled. However, SRC got creative and came up with ways to lift the spirits of the school. 

The theme this year was Space! On Wednesday, SRC held a QR code scavenger hunt and the 

winner was Emily Zhang from Year 9, congratulations! We also held a gumball guessing 

competition and the winner was Luke Rajasuriar, well done! 

The SRC also took around a 'compliment rocket' where students could write compliments and 

they were handed out to random students on Friday to brighten up their 

day. 

SRC also handed out chocolates relating to the theme which included 

mars, crunchie and milky way. On Friday, a mufti was held and students 

were able to purchase yummy treats such as caramel popcorn, fairy floss 

and rainbow lolly pops. There was also a pre-recorded Family Feud game 

between Year 12 and teachers which was able to be played in class on 

Friday, period 8. 

Though it has been a challenging year for everyone, it was nice to 

celebrate the school spirit in some way.  

Ms Khan, SRC Co-ordinator  
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Protecting Year 12 students from COVID-19 
 

Year 12 students will now have their COVID-19 test result fast tracked through pathology. They 

simply need to advise the nurse or doctor doing the test they are HSC students. 

Results will be fast tracked to reduce disruption to their studies and exams. We also want to 

reduce potential anxiety around getting tested and ensure students self-isolate at home until 

results are known. This will help protect the whole community. 

 

Please click on Link for more information:- https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-
wellbeing/student-voices/read/covid-19-tests-fast-tracked-for-hsc-students 

It is important that all Year 12 students: 

. Stay 1.5m apart where possible 

. Wear a mask if physical distancing isn’t possible 

. Get tested asap if they have even the mildest of symptoms 

. Tell the clinician doing the test they are a Year 12 student and to mark the referral 

‘Urgent - HSC student’ 

. Stay home and self-isolate until results are known 

. Receive a negative test result before returning to school; showing the school a 

screenshot of an SMS result is sufficient 

. Call the contact number provided by the clinic if results are not received within 

36 hours 

 

As social young adults, senior students may be at greater risk of COVID-19 than the younger 

children at school. They’re also more likely to be out and about in situations which could put 

them at risk of COVID-19 if they don’t stay vigilant. 

 

Find the nearest testing clinic at: www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-

others/clinics 
 

www.health.nsw.gov.au  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/student-voices/read/covid-19-tests-fast-tracked-for-hsc-students
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/student-voices/read/covid-19-tests-fast-tracked-for-hsc-students
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-others/clinics
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-others/clinics
http://www.health.nsw.gov.au/
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Careers News  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Careers Resources/Subscriptions for all Year 10/11/12 students & parents 
• Career Central  

• Study Work Grow 

• The Careers Department 

• Morrisby Online Careers Profiling 

• Google Classroom resources 

• Motivational Mapping (Youth Maps) 

• Subject Compass (Year 10) 

• Course Compass (Year 12) 

• myfuture 
 

Careers Update for Year 12 Parents – UAC Educational Access Scheme (EAS) 

Dear parents of Year 12 students 

I wanted to inform you of the following information that has been provided to Year 12 via Google 

Classroom about new categories of under UAC’s EAS (note that students need to have completed and 

paid for their UAC application before they can access EAS via the same portal): 

For students who have been disadvantaged by either the recent bushfires or by financial 

consequences of COVID-19 

These disadvantages will be available for selection from 1 August 2020. 

If a student has already applied, they will be able to add these disadvantages to their existing application 

from 1 August 2020. 

https://au.careercentral.school/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/
https://thecareersdepartment.com/
https://www.morrisby.com/
https://www.motivationalmapsyouth.com/
https://www.uac.edu.au/future-applicants/subject-compass
https://www.uac.edu.au/future-applicants/subject-compass
https://www.uac.edu.au/course-compass/
https://myfuture.edu.au/footer/assist-others
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Virtual Work Experience available for senior school 

students (Years 10/11/12) 

Inside Sherpa 

Inside Sherpa is an organisation founded by and aimed at uni students getting professional experience before 

they complete their degrees, therefore it is suitable for students at a selective high school. Students complete 

in their own pace at their own time and can sign up anytime (for free). They receive a certificate which lists the 

tasks they have undertaken. Placements are mostly in the corporate sector and include placements with 

Microsoft, BCG, Commonwealth Bank, Deloitte and a number of top tier law firms in the areas of technology, 

business and law amongst others. There is also a program in human rights law, one with the NSW Government 

and a general Work Readiness Program. 

The Careers Department 

The Careers Department is a subscription-based platform that Years 10/11/12 have access to. Students receive 

detailed feedback in a certificate after they complete a brief given by the organisation. The virtual work 

experience can be completed at any time and includes a wide range of experiences across different sectors 

including: 

• Medicine (Ethical Conduct – question to help prepare for UCAT) 

• Bioinformatics/Genomics – Research Scientist (Genetic Technologies/DNA/Disease & Genetic Counselling) 

• Social Work (Hospital) 

• Nursing 

• Vet Technology 

• Business Innovation & Commercial Property 

• Contract Law 

• Artificial Intelligence 

• Social Media 

• UX/UI Tech Design 

• Web Design 

• Architecture 

• Interior Design 

• Landscape Design 

• Graphic Design 

• Dietetics/Nutrition 

• Sports Marketing 

• Police 

• Event Management 

• Marketing 

• Journalism 

• Early Childhood Education 

• Primary Education 

• Secondary Education 

Ms Hardy 

Careers Advisor 
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Symptoms of COVID-19 
 

 
Symptoms of COVID-19 include 

• Fever (37.5 ° or higher) 
• cough 
• sore/scratchy throat 
• shortness of breath 
• loss of smell or 
• loss of taste. 

Other reported symptoms include 
• fatigue 
• runny nose 
• muscle pain 
• joint pain 
• headache 
• diarrhoea 
• nausea/vomiting 
• loss of appetite. 

In more severe cases, infection can cause pneumonia with severe acute 
respiratory distress. 

 

When COVID-19 symptoms appear 

The amount of time between exposure to the virus and the first appearance of 
symptoms is usually 5 to 6 days, although it may range from 2 to 14 days. 

People who might have been in contact with someone who is confirmed to have 
COVID-19 should self-isolate for 14 days. 

You should prevent the spread of viruses, by keeping your hands clean, not 
touching your face and keeping your distance from other people. 

 
 
  

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/self-isolation
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/factsheets/Pages/domestic-cleaning.aspx
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/social-distancing
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BUY NOW - https://www.entbook.com.au/215v044 
 

 
 

https://www.entbook.com.au/215v044

